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Jan 19, 2016 

 
Aaron Fourt 

Office of the Mayor 

 

Re: Donation Request for Silent Auction 

 

Thank you for considering donating to Ecole Brantford Elementary School. We are gearing up to host 

our annual community event/fundraiser on Friday May 27th, 2016 and appreciate your support!  The 

event is a great way to bring the school and community together for a night of fun and festivities. The 

silent auction is a large part of the event, raising funds for a number of projects including: 

 

• New laptops, ipads and desktop computers 

• Young Actors Programs 

• Sports Related Activities 

• Literacy programs (including the purchase of apps to support learning) 

• Special education programs 

• Field trips, Etc. 

 

Investing in these areas makes learning more engaging and effective for all of our students, from 

kindergarten to grade seven, and helps to ensure kids grow up Happy, Creative and become Critical 

Thinkers. 

 

We appreciate any donation you could make towards our silent auction and all sponsors will be 

acknowledged during the event.  

 

If you have questions, please email or call me at mmsmith1111@gmail.com or 604 220 6858. 

 

Thank you in advance for your time and support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marlene Smith         Claudette Sawyer 

Fun Fair Coordinator        Principal/Directrice 

 

 


